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September 4, 2023

Administration of the 2023 Special Philippine Educational
Placement Test (PEPT)

This is in reference to the attached advisory dated August 31, 2023, from Nelia
V. Benito, Director IV, Bureau of Education Assessment, relative to the above-
captioned activity.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Cducation

BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director

August 31, 2023

ADVISORY

Administration of the 2023 Special Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT)

. Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 49, s. 2023, this Bureau announces the

extension of the test registration in select schools division offices (SDOs) for
Special PEPT from August 31, 2023 to September 15, 2023. The uploading of
the actual number of test registrants will be moved on September 20, 2023
through this link: bit.ly/SpPEPT2023 using the file name:
[Region] |Division] 2023 Special PEPT Updated Testing Centers & Actual
Number of Registrants.

. The Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) shall ensure that the number of test

takers should not exceed with the allotted slots per testing centers.

. Should there be any concerns in modifying the names of the testing centers,

the Regional Testing Coordinators (RTCs) shall submit an official
communication letter to the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education
Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through email at bea.ead@deped.gov.ph on or
before September 15, 2023.

. For more information, please contact BEA-EAD at telephone number (02)

8631-2589.

. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

NELIA vﬁrﬁ‘o, PHD, CESO IV

Director IV

2/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines
Direct Line: (02) 8631-2589

E-mail: bea.ead@deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Chucation
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director

August 31, 2023

ADVISORY

Administration of the 2023 Special Philippine
Educational Placement Test (PEPT)

1. Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 49, s. 2023, this Bureau announces the
extension of the test registration in select schools division offices (SDOs) for
Special PEPT from August 31, 2023 to September 15, 2023. The uploading of
the actual number of test registrants will be moved on September 20, 2023
through this link: bit.ly/SpPEPT2023 wusing the file name:
[Region]_[Division] 2023 Special PEPT Updated Testing Centers & Actual
Number of Registrants.

2. The Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) shall ensure that the number of test
takers should not exceed with the allotted slots per testing centers.

3. Should there be any concerns in modifying the names of the testing centers,
the Regional Testing Coordinators (RTCs) shall submit an official
communication letter to the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education
Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through email at bea.ead@deped.gov.ph on or
before September 15, 2023.

4. For more information, please contact BEA-EAD at telephone number (02)
8631-2589.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

-

NELIA V. BENITO, PhD, CESO IV

Director IV

2/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines
Direct Line: (02) 8631-2589

E-mail: bea.ead@deped.gov.ph



